
From: <REDACTED> <<REDACTED>@sustainableaquaculture.com>  
Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2024 3:06 PM 
To: <REDACTED> <<REDACTED>@gov.scot> 
Cc: <REDACTED> <<REDACTED>@sustainableaquaculture.com>; <REDACTED> 
<<REDACTED>@sustainableaquaculture.com> 
Subject: FW: media enquiry 

 
 Hi <REDACTED>  
 
I’ve got some lines on this that may come in useful: 
 
‘A SAIC-funded study is in its final stages of evaluating the impacts of new-generation thermal 
delicing technology on fish health and welfare. Upon completion, a case study covering project 
findings will be made available. This is expected within the first half of 2024.’ 
 
Hope that helps. 
 
Best,  
 
<REDACTED> 
–––––––––– 
 

<REDACTED> 

<REDACTED> 
 

 

 

 <REDACTED> 
 sustainableaquaculture.com 

       
  

Keep up-to-date with news and events   
  

 
If you receive this email early or late in the day, I’m working flexibly and won’t 

expect a response outside of your own working hours. 

The Sustainable Aquaculture Innovation Centre is hosted by the 

University of Stirling and based at Unit 19, Scion House, 

Stirling University Innovation Park, Stirling FK9 4NF.  
   

 
 
 

 
From: <REDACTED>@gov.scot <REDACTED>@gov.scot> 
Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2024 12:01 pm 
To: <REDACTED> <<REDACTED>@sustainableaquaculture.com>; <REDACTED> 

https://www.facebook.com/sustainableaqua
https://www.linkedin.com/company/9177078
https://www.instagram.com/sustainableaqua/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCdo3ykvyVbNtCCW3VmDy4Ug
https://sustainableaquaculture.us9.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=ef3ac81ce5d89e2ef04c27c0f&id=abf18dbd9e
https://www.canva.com/design/DAFPYUrg8tQ/B5r6J3x8LK2S4D44Hny6NQ/view?utm_content=DAFPYUrg8tQ&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=publishpresent


<<REDACTED>@sustainableaquaculture.com> 
Subject: media enquiry 
  
CAUTION: This email originated from outside University of Stirling. Do not follow links or open 
attachments if you doubt the authenticity of the sender or the content. 

 
  

<REDACTED> <REDACTED> 
  
We have a media enquiry in with a short turn around about the use of thermolicers in 
scotland. I’d like to make reference to the saic study. 
  
Is it correct to say that the study is considering the impacts of new generation 
thermolicers in aspects of  fish health and welfare and that the outcome will be 
published in early 2024? 
  
<REDACTED> 
  
  
<REDACTED> 
<REDACTED> 
 
<REDACTED>  
Marine Scotland – Aquaculture and Recreational Fisheries   
Scottish Government | Area GB-North | Victoria Quay| Edinburgh| EH6 6QQ  
Tel:  <REDACTED> 
Mob: <REDACTED> 
e: <REDACTED>@gov.scot 
w: http://www.scotland.gov.uk/marinescotland     
  
  
 


